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TWILIGHT FAIR NEWS
20 weeks to go - It's going to fly by!

Do you always wish you could get rid of the clutter?  NOW YOU CAN! 
The Winter school holidays are a great time to clean out the cupboards!

Stalls collecting donations for the fair include: 
FC - Mystery Bags - small items, such as pencils, stationery, party bag items 
FH - Silent Auction - items in NEW condition, or vouchers 
1D & 1M - Toys - all toys, must be in working condition! 
2L - Books - all genres and levels - in good secondhand condition 
3M - Chocolate Trailer - chocolate bars! 
4C - Plants & Preserves - do you make preserves? Get some ready for the Fair!

Keep an eye out for donation times and places - will all be announced here.  Mystery 
Bag and Chocolate Trailer donations can happen NOW - outside the staff room

Have a great idea for a stall? 
Student stall applications will be taken early in Term 3, so 
you have the holidays to think about it! We look forward to 
hearing your ideas. Keep an eye out for application forms.

If you know anyone who would like to be a fair 
supporter, please let us know!


